
 

June, 2016 

 
News: 
 

Happy 2 be Home continues to look for Treasurer/book keeping and at large members.  If you or 
someone you know are interested in volunteering, please contact us through our web site – 
www.happy2behome.org - or join us for our next Board meeting (held the 1st Wednesday of the month; 
7:30 pm) to see what we’re all about. 
 
30 second advertisements on WBYN will begin shortly.  The ad’s will be used to promote Happy 2 be 
Home and two upcoming fundraisers, If You Build It, They Will Run 5k and NHUMC’s Annual Car & Bike 
Show. 
 
 

Current Projects Update: 
 
Renovations for a handicap accessible bathroom and bedroom at the Disaverio home have begun and 
are progressing. 
 
The Johnson family is hoping to receive the third contractor bid shortly.   
 
The Jones family is waiting on contractor bids. 
 
 

Fundraising:   
 
If You Build It, They Will Run 5k is scheduled for Saturday, August 13, 2016.  Registration beings 7:15 
am at New Hanover United Methodist Church.   Run begins 8:30 am.   This annual event takes place on 
the quiet back roads behind New Hanover United Methodist Church.   Registration available online at 
www.active.com. 

 
NHUMC 6th Annual Car & Bike Show is scheduled for Saturday, September 10, 2016 from10:00 am to 
2:00 pm.  Car/Bike registrations begin at 9:00 am and are just $10 if registered by September 3, 2016 or 
$15 after and day of show.  Prizes awarded for multiple categories. 
Spectating is free!!  So plan to come out for a great afternoon of music, food and cool cars. 
Rain date: Sunday, September 11, 2016; 1:30 pm – 5:30 pm  (Registration: 12:30 pm) 
 


